
SEWER UPGRADE TO AFFECT 
CAMPUS ACCESS JULY 28-AUG. 1 

Phase Three, the construction of Pavilion 3, is well underway. 
An external traffic restriction is set to begin on Monday, July 28 
which will affect patient and visitor access points.

Beginning Monday, July 28, ongoing overnight sewer construction will close two northbound lanes of 

N. 27th Ave., with restricted access to the southernmost driveway from 6 p.m. to 6 a.m. through 

Wednesday, July 30. Paving of this area will take place from 6 a.m. to 2 p.m. starting Thursday, July 31 

through Friday, Aug. 1.

Drivers traveling southbound on N. 27th Avenue will be able to access the southernmost driveway 

entrance to turn left and enter the campus during construction. City of Phoenix officers will be on site 

during the construction period to ensure access for emergency vehicles. 

This upgrade is expected to affect campus access from Monday, July 28 
through Friday, Aug. 1. Please allow for extra time entering and leaving 
the campus during this time.

Stay tuned to Pulse News and the HonorHealth Medical Staff newsletter for additional updates.




